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Dear	IPART	
I	put	on	solar	panels	around	a	decade	ago	when	they	were	more	expensive	
because	I	thought	it	crucial	to	take	personal	action	to	diminish	the	disastrous	
consequences	of	climate	change.	Just	when	I	have	almost	got	my	initial	layout	
back,	the	Power	companies	decided	to	pay	me	on	a	few	cents	pre	kilowatthr	that	
they	then	sold	back	to	me	for	several	times	that	amount.	(And	my	company	
wanted	to	charge	me	for	this	privilege!).	I	changed	companies	on	principle	but	
still	am	being	ripped	off.	Please	make	it	compulsory	that	power	companies	pay	a	
fair	price	for	clean	electricity.	
	
Stephen	Ticehurst		
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